
Since the ground breaking ceremony on 17th May, 2013, construction work on the University of
Nairobi Towers has progressed unabated. The works are being undertaken by Chinese firm,
China Wu Yi Co. Ltd. The 21 storey building is expected to transform the city's skyline with its
futuristic look and proximity to the Norfolk Fairmont Hotel.

University of Nairobi Towers will comprise offices and lecture theatres; construction work on
this project is ongoing and is expected to be completed in the next 2 years.

See Photos of the Ongoing Construction Works
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